
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SOUTHLANDS OPEN EVENT 
Tuesday 21st May 2024 

 
We are delighted to invite you to our open event taking place at our 

Beach Road site on Tuesday 21st May 2024 from 4.00pm to 5.00pm.  

 
You will tour our vibrant and welcoming school. We will talk about 

why Southlands is unique, the curriculum, what we can offer your child 

and our vision for the school.  

 
Children and parents welcome! We look forward to meeting you.  

 
To book your place please contact us on 0191 300 0505.  


